
 
Dear Political Science Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC felt that the program faculty members have demonstrated through the program review 
their commitment to the teaching of Political Science. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggests that the department meet at least once a year. All programs should hold annual 
department meetings.   
 
PRC suggests that the department talk with their SLO coordinator and division dean for help in 
completing their assessments.  
 
PRC concurs wi




